
State of Florida 

CLERK 
DATE: February 9, 2004 
TO: Kay Flynn, Division of the Commission Clerk and 

Administrative Services 
FROM: Cochran Keating, Office of the General Counsel u@L 

RE: Docket No. 031033-E1 - Review of Tampa Electric Company's 
2004-2008 Waterborne Transportation Contract with TECO 
Transport and Associated Benchmark 

Confidential Document Nos. 00094-04 and 00096-04 

By memorandum to your office dated January 23, 2004, staff 
indicated that Confidential Document Nos. 00094-04 and 00096-04 
should be returned to Tampa Electric Company. Tampa Electric has 
since filed a timely request for confidential classification of 
those documents, and staff believes the documents should remain at 
the Commission for purposes of preparing for the upcoming hearing 
in this docket. Accordingly, this memorandum is intended to 
retract staff's January 23 memorandum, as the documents should not 
be returned to Tampa Electric at this time. 
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